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Special One Time Sewer Usage Billing 

 

 

The Dedham Westwood Water District recently adjusted their billing cycle. As you are aware, your sewer 

bill is based on your water consumption.  Since the Water District has changed their billing into a 

monthly cycle we are now able to become more current with our sewer bills.  This improvement will lead 

to better matching the usage periods, improve any final billing, and better handle any overall adjustments 

to your bill regarding your usage.  

 

The Westwood Sewer Department will be sending out a onetime bill to bring our accounting system up to 

a more current usage period.    In April, you will receive a onetime bill for one or two months (December 

and/or January).  This onetime bill will be for usage only and will not include the flat quarterly charge.  

Going forward the billing periods will be: 

 

 June Billing:  February to April usage 

 September Billing:  May to July usage 

 December Billing: August to October usage 

 March Billing:  November to January usage 

 

If you have any questions regarding this please contact the Sewer Department (781-251-2589).  We thank 

all our residents for their assistance with keeping our Sewer Operations functioning efficiently and 

effectively. 

 

Thank you, 

 
 

 

 
Todd Korchin 

Westwood Director of Public Works  


